
Subject:  Chamber of Commerce Business Info 

Date:  Sun, 12 Dec 2021 23:55:12 +0000 

From:  David Foley <davidfoley@tekc.co.uk> 

To:  David Foley <admin@tekc.co.uk> 

 

 

Dear Chamber Member 

 

Please find attached the latest Portrait of East Kent containing information and an attachment about 

Manston Airport we hope you find useful. We would also like to remind you of some key dates relating to 

the Kickstart Scheme. 

 

17 December 2021 midday: latest time for Kickstart applications and variations. In practical terms, if you 

wish to welcome a worker aged 18 to 24 years for funded employment for 25 hours a week for a period 

of six months, you should email admin@doverchamber.co.uk before 1230 hrs on Tuesday, 14th December 

2021. 

  

7 January 2022 at 2359 hrs: Deadline for signed Kickstart grant agreement forms. 

 

31 March 2022: Last date young people must have started in a Kickstart job to secure grant funding for 

the job in question. 

 

We thank you also for all the responses received following our request for comments on the future of 

Manston Airport to inform our submission to the Secretary of State prior to the revised deadline of 2359 

hrs on 3rd December 2021. Please find attached the final text. 

 

The East Kent Business Directory 2022 has arrived at the Chamber. Your copy is ready for despatch 

and should reach your organisation within 7 days. This handsome publication includes a diary, full company 

details and a classified section. Please keep the directory handy as a prime reference for suppliers in nearly 

every sector of the East Kent economy. We draw your attention to the list of registered charities on page 

22 which you might like to consider for any seasonal donations this Christmas:  Dover smART 

Project  www.doversmartroject.co.uk, East Kent Hospitals University Trust  www.ekhuft.nhs.uk/charity, 

East Kent Mencap www.eastkentmencap.co.uk, Pilgrims Hospices in East Kent www.pilgrimshospices.org 

and Porchlight www.porchlight.org.uk. 

 

With best wishes for a happy and healthy Christmas, 

 

David 

 

 
________________________________ 

 

David Foley 

Chief Executive 

Thanet & East Kent Chamber Limited 

Dover District Chamber of Commerce 

Email: davidfoley@tekc.co.uk 

Mob: +44 (0) 7967 284850 

________________________________ 

It’s happening now, it’s happening in East Kent. 

For details of membership, email admin@tekc.co.uk 

Offices in Broadstairs, Sandwich and Dover. 

For images from some recent events, see https://rosieantonphotography.co.uk/photos/chamber-of-commerce 
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